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Survey Instruction Sheet 
Thank you to front-line and clinical providers for your interest in this survey, led by Dr. Jonathan 
Weiss (York University). This work will help us move towards Building Integrated Capacity in 
Autism and Mental Health. Brief instructions are provided below to support you in completing 
this survey. Please note: This survey takes 30-40 minutes to complete and closes on Friday July 
30 at 5pm EDT.  
 
For more information about the survey, please watch this brief video by Dr. Weiss. Refer to the 
Frequently Asked Questions to learn more about who should participate. 
 
 
1. Click the survey link that was provided to you by your agency/organization/association. 
 

 
Note: This is what your screen should look like when you open the survey link. 
 
 
2. Once you have opened the link, an information and consent page will appear. 
Please read carefully. You will be prompted to agree to the consent terms.  
 
 

https://cmho.sharepoint.com/:v:/s/collaboration/EXS2MV8JtTFDi-KLoSnKlvEBe-utn4XVMb_MUlh0vKPb7Q?e=UbNKYS
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3. Start the survey by filling out information about your role as a provider in a private 

practice (e.g., part-time or full-time). You will also be prompted with a question to 
provide geographical/regional information.  

 
 
4. Begin survey and respond to questions. This survey takes 30-40mins. Your responses are 

anonymous.  
As a reminder, this survey has questions pertaining to both ADHD and ASD. Please answer to 
the best of your abilities. Once you begin the survey, it is best that you complete it all at once. If 
you have cookies allowed on your browser, the survey MAY automatically save some of your 
responses in a situation where your computer crashes or you do not complete it. If you click on 
the original link again and use the same browser, it MAY bring you back to the point that you 
last stopped. We are saying it MAY do that because depending on your computer, internet, and 
browser settings, the survey system may not be able to identify where you last left off. That is 
why you should complete it in one attempt. 
 
 
5. Complete the survey from a computer. 
Do not use your phone. Using your phone will make responding more difficult because of how 
the survey is displayed.    
 
 
6. At the end of the survey, click ‘Submit Responses’ to submit your survey responses. 

 
 
 

Please refer to the Frequently Asked Questions for more information. 
 

If your question is not answered and/or you experience technical difficulties with the survey 
link, please contact Cindy Prins (cprins@cmho.org) 
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